
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Faculty of Law of the University of 

Seville, I would like to express my great sadness by the 

passing of Professor Sir Bob Hepple. 

Professor Hepple was not only a respected lawyer, teacher 

and scholar, but also a tireless activist and campaigner who 

devoted his life to the struggle for social justice. 

The Faculty of Law of the University of Seville had the 

honour of inviting Professor Hepple as a visiting lecturer on 

March 2015. 

His dedication and contribution to the issue of civil rights, 

liberties and equality law will be an inspiring example for 

the future generations of lawyers. 

With sincere regards, 

Prof. Dr. Dr. hc. Alfonso Castro Sáenz 

Dean of the Faculty of Law. University of Seville 

Calle Enramadilla, 18-20 

41018 Seville 
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